Condolence statement 15 August 2022

AFIC mourns the loss of its former Federal Council member and president of
the Islamic Council of Victoria our dear Br Yasser Soliman

To Allah we all belong and to Him is our inevitable return

Without questioning the will of Allah in taking away our much loved and respected brother, we
cannot but feel the loss of one of the hardest working people in our community. Br Yasser
dedicated his life to serving the community and creating friendships across multicultural and
multifaith Australia.

We pay our respects to his family and send our most heartfelt condolences to them and to all
those who have been touched by the love and goodwill of our dear Br Yasser.

We pray to Allah to envelope him in His mercy and grant him a great position in paradise in the
company of the prophets.

Dr Rateb Jneid
AFIC President




